SAVE THE DATE - YOU’RE INVITED!
To a Seminar for Students Who are Blind or Visually Impaired
Hosted by the New York Association of Blind Students “NYABS”
Who: 
All high school students or new college students
What: 
The New York Association of Blind Students Student Seminar
When: 
Saturday, October 6, 2012

 10:00am – 5pm

Where: The Andrew Heiskell Braille and Talking Book Library

40 West 20th Street (between 5th and 6th Aves.)
New York, NY 10011-4211
(Accessible via Subway Lines 1, 6, F, N, Q, R)

Phone: (212) 206-5400

Why: This seminar is designed to help students who are looking to enter college, or have newly enrolled in college learn about being independent and reaching one’s full potential.  Independence includes such tools as learning how to advocate for yourself, get the most out of your education, use assistive technology, find resources, utilize orientation and mobility (“O&M”), and relax and be yourself in social situations. 

Who we are: The New York Association of Blind Students (NYABS) is a division of the NFB (National Federation of the Blind) of New York. The purpose of our group is to facilitate the networking, communication and sharing of events, ideas and concerns of blind and visually impaired students in New York State. All who are interested in student issues are welcome.  

Lunch will be provided. Any questions, including dietary needs, should be directed to the Executive Board at nyabs.board@gmail.com or Kathryn at (347) 455-1521. Please RSVP to the same by Oct. 5th. 
